1st District Fall Conference 
Oct. 1, 2023
I continue to attend monthly recreation committee meeting. Fairchild hall now has hot meals on the weekend provided by American Legion Posts in the district.
The counties have been off for the summer but resume this month. I plan to attend county meetings to get a better understanding of the types and amounts of volunteerism at UG.
I will be attending Post 171 in Union Grove on Oct 9th to address this Post in particular. Their color guard alone performs over 400 honor guard for funerals at UG.
That concludes my report
Respectfully submitted, 

Brad Cramlet
Hospital Chair

